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During the period of August 2021, the KTVU (“Station”) inadvertedly omitted supplemental 
orders for Gubernatorial Candidate John Cox; upon discovery the Station promptly uploaded the 
documents on July 13, 2022.  Additionally, There were some minor delays due to personnel 
operating remotely and changes to staff assignments in uploading state and local candidates’ 
political orders to the Station’s online public inspection file during May of 2022.  Other than 
these isolated instances, all political files were timely uploaded during the license term. 
 
 


